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Dr. Wayne E. Caldwell 
215 East 43rd Street 
Marion, IN 46952 

Dear Wayne: 

February 4, 1983 

I am indebted to you for several pieces of correspondence, as 
yet unacknowledged, as well as for a supply of the new stationery. 

My main purpose in writing is to let you know that I mailed the 
corrected proofs of the Fall Number of the Journal to Old Paths 
on January 24, and received confirmation of their arrival on 
January 28. I am chagrined at the delay in publication, but 
they did not get the proofs to me until the middle of December 
instead of the first week of November as they promised. By that 
time I was swamped with final examinations, Christmas and--for 
the first three weeks of January--our Doctor of Ministry Seminar 
which is a dawn-to-dusk affair, five days a week. At all events, 
they have had the proofs for about 10 days and should not take 
too long now to do the printing. I have told them you will be 
in touch with them to take care of the remaining stages of the 
operation as in the past. 

I am already at work on the Spring Number and hope to avoid 
delays such as we have known in the past, even though not all of 
the conference papers have come in. A number of book reviews 
have been turned in, which should add spice. 

I hope you are having a good semester and look forward to seeing 
you at CHA. 

All good wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

~ 
....,/" 

Alex R, G, Deasley 
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ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 


